

ERIC GARCETTI MAYOR

August 4, 2014

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the City of Los Angeles, I congratulate Victory Outreach International as it hosts its World Conference and welcome you to our city.

Victory Outreach International's ongoing efforts to turn lives around through comprehensive services has had a transformative impact on Los Angeles residents. Our city is stronger because of its work.

Thank you for celebrating your victories over violence and abuse with us. I extend my best wishes for a memorable conference and a future filled with success.

Sincerely,

ERIC GARCETTI

Mayor

